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PLANNING APPLICATIONS IN COATES PARISH  

 

All Planning Applications within the area covered by Coates Parish Council are 

submitted to Cotswold District Council (CDC) for consideration.  CDC is responsible 

for making decisions on all Planning Applications in Coates Parish and can approve, 

reject or modify any application. 

 

As part of its consideration, CDC refer all Planning Applications in Coates Parish to 

Coates Parish Council for comment.  Coates Parish Council normally has 21 days to 

comment on Planning Applications referred to it, and any comments made within this 

time period are considered by CDC.  Comments made by Coates Parish Council are 

based on Parishioners views.  In order that these views are understood and 

communicated within the 21 days required, it is important that those views are made 

to Coates Parish Council in a timely manner.    

 

Parishioners can send their views or comments on any matter, including Planning 

Applications, to Parish Councillors or the Parish Council Clerk by email, telephone or 

in person.  Contact details are on the Parish Council website 

(www.coatesparish.org.uk) or call the Clerk on 01285 641375. 

 
Parishioners who send comments on Planning Applications to Coates Parish Council 

may also wish to send comments to CDC.  Whilst encouraged to send comments to 

Coates Parish Council it is not an obligation in order to send comments directly to 

CDC.  Details on how to access Planning Applications and how to comment on them 

can be found on the CDC website (www.cotswold.gov.uk/planning-and-

building/planning-permission/view-planning-applications).  
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http://www.cotswold.gov.uk/planning-and-building/planning-permission/view-planning-applications/
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